
 

 
  

 
 
To:  Montgomery College Administrators 
 
From:  Krista Leitch Walker, Vice President and Chief Human Resources Officer 
 
Subject:  Administrator Leadership Awards for 2023 
 
Date:  November 30, 2022 
 
I am pleased to issue the call for nominations for the 2023 Administrator Leadership Awards. The 
purpose of these awards is to recognize and celebrate outstanding administrators who exemplify 
excellence in serving and supporting students, leading collegewide initiatives, and driving innovation.  
 
The Administrator Leadership Awards (ALA) are awarded based on three categories: Excellence in 
Leading a Collegewide Initiative, Excellence in Innovation, and Excellence in Serving Students. The 
senior vice presidents and chief of staff/chief strategy officer will review and recommend recipients to 
the president from the pool of ALA nominations. The awards recognize individuals who consistently 
exemplify exceptional performance, leadership, and service that has a broad impact on the collegewide 
community. The awards are non-monetary and consist of a collegewide recognition of the 
administrator’s service through a keepsake and a note for their personnel file. 
 
Please visit the online submission form to nominate administrators and review more information about 
the award categories. All nominations are due by 11:59 p.m. on Tuesday, April 3, 2023. If you have 
any questions regarding the 2023 Administrator Leadership Awards, please send them to 
recognition@montgomerycollege.edu. 
 
Montgomery College is fortunate to have so many dedicated administrators deserving of recognition. 
Thank you for your continued commitment and service to the College. 


